
 

Mary’s Mount Primary School 
Celebrating 100 Years of Catholic Education in the Hills 

 

OWN A PIECE OF THE SCHOOL YOU LOVE WITH YOUR 

OWN PERSONALISED BRICK 

To commemorate Mary’s Mount Primary 
School’s 100 Year Anniversary, we are selling 
personalised bricks to current and past 
families, students, and community members. 

This is your opportunity to create a long-lasting legacy with a personalised 
engraved brick to be laid into the crucifix pathway of our Commemorative 
Sacred Space. Construction of the Sacred Space begins soon with an official 
blessing of the area scheduled at our school’s open evening on Friday 29 
October 2021 (*Save the date). 

You can purchase as many bricks as you wish and individualise the text as 
you desire. They will make a great gift and creates a lasting legacy. Last Brick orders close 13 August 2021. 

PRICE PER BRICK $60 

** $50 EARLY BIRD SPECIAL ** 
Order and pay for your bricks by Friday 23 July 2021 for a reduced rate 

HOW TO ORDER -www.trybooking.com/BSFCL 
OPTION 1 PREFERRED METHOD - ONLINE: Visit Try Booking to order and pay online with your credit card. 

OPTION 2 FORM BELOW - If you don’t have internet access: Enter your text in the spaces below and email this 

form to admin@mmps.wa.edu.au We will telephone you to process your credit card details over the phone. 

********PLEASE COMPLETE BELOW IF NOT ORDERING ONLINE - PLEASE USE ONE FORM PER BRICK ORDERED ********** 

One character per box. Characters can include letters, numbers, spaces and punctuation marks. Up to 48 

characters over 3 lines (max 16 characters per line including space). To maximise the use of the 48 characters, use 

& instead of AND and any other appropriate abbreviations.  

LINE 1         
    

   
 
 

LINE 2         
    

   
 
 

LINE 3         
    

   
 
 

 

First Name  Last Name  

Email   

Phone  

Relationship 
(please circle) 

Parent    Student    Past Student    Past Parent    Staff    Parish    Community    Other ________________ 

Are you overseas or interstate?     YES        NO If yes, would you like a photo of your installed brick?     YES         NO 

OVERSEAS? If you are ordering from overseas or interstate and you would like a photo sent to you of your brick once it is 

installed, please let us know in the order section below. 

REDDINGTON 
FAMILY 

MASON & 
CHELSEA 

LANGFIELD 

S. CONIGLIO 
PRINCIPAL 
2008-2020 

MAX WALTER 
GRADUATED 

1982 
 

mailto:admin@mmps.wa.edu.au

